

Walton & Tipton Township Public Library 103 E. Bishop St. P. O. Box 406 Walton, Indiana 46994

574 626-2234 waltonlibrary@hotmail.com

FamilyTime Entertainment 960 E. Washington St. Suite 100 B Indianapolis, IN 46202

7/20/06

Dear Paul,

We would like to thank you for taking the time to present a program for our summer reading groups. All of patrons enjoyed the musical stories that you told us with your guitar. The children really liked the tent and the changing of your props. They also enjoyed helping you with the action part of your show.

Thanks again for sharing your knowledge of the legends: John Henry, Casey Jones, and Paul Bunyan.

Sincerely

Sharon Ogle